
Construction 
Notifications 

 
January 27, 2012 
 
The Orange County Transportation Authority has begun construction of the Placentia Avenue and Kraemer Boulevard 
undercrossings. In accordance with federal railroad safety regulations, residents should expect to hear an increase in the 
frequency of train horns because of construction activities on and around the railroad tracks, regardless of quiet zone 
designation.  
 
Regular work hours are Monday through Saturday, 7 a.m. to 8 p.m.  
 
The following construction activities are anticipated to begin during the next two weeks:  
  

Placentia Avenue 

• Site preparation activities along the BNSF corridor continue, including grading, clearing & grubbing. 

• Wall preparation within the BNSF corridor will begin with drilling and setting beams 

• Confirmation of Utility work relocation continues 

• Sewer line work on Crowther begins shortly 

• Completion of vegetation clearing along east side of Placentia (Industrial Way to Crowther)  
 

Kraemer Boulevard 

• Work continues to address traffic mitigation measures associated with the closure of Kraemer Blvd. and 
Crowther Ave scheduled for 1 a.m. Monday, January 30. Detour maps are attached. 

• Initiate noise monitoring devices installation & tree removal along the BNSF corridor & along public parkways  

• Due to the intersection closure, some bus stops on Rts. 129 and 213 will be eliminated. Please click link for bus 
rider alerts: Riders Alerts 
 
 

Disclaimer: Due to unforeseen operational factors or inclement weather, dates and times may change.  If you would like to be 
removed from this list, please send an e-mail to: ocbridges@octa.net 

 

Job Safety is OCTA’s Top Priority 
 

• Slow down and watch for workers and equipment 
• Allow extra time to get to work, school and appointments 
• Be extra careful when driving at night and in rainy weather 
• Avoid use of mobile phones or other distractions 
• Watch for closures and follow detours 
• Be patient. Remember that this is a short-term inconvenience  

for a long-term solution. 
 
 
 
 

 

Get Connected/Stay Connected 
 

For more information and to register for notifications:  
 

Tresa Oliveri, Outreach Manager 
(714) 560-5374 – toliveri@octa.net 

 

 
                Visit www.ocbridges.com                          OCBridges 
 
                (877) OCTA-999                                           @OCBRIDGES 
                
                ocbridges@octa.net 

 

http://www.octa.net/bus-riders-alerts.aspx�


 
 

  



 
 

 


